
BELCHAMP WALTER PARISH COUNCIL 

An Extraordinary Parish Council meeting was held on Wednesday 6th March 2019 at 

7:30pm at Belchamp Walter Village Hall. 

Present: 

Cllr J Walker (Chair), Cllr A Hogsbjerg, Cllr E Poels Cllr R Teverson, Cllr M. Winter, Ms 

J Munro (Parish Clerk)  

Apologies 

Dist Cllr I Parker, County Cllr D Finch,. 

Parishioners 

Mr C Krelle 

1. Declaration of interest in Agenda Items 

No members declared an interest in any agenda items. 

2. Parishioner Statements 

None 

3. Matter Arising 

(a) Defibrillator 

Ms Munro reported that contacted Community Heart Beat to discuss 

the defibrillator and given the Village Hall is a listed building had 

contacted Braintree Planning Department to obtain views on installing 

the defibrillator on the outside wall. The preliminary view of the 

Planning Department indicated that they would likely not approve such 

an installation because it would be highly visible. 

 

The Parish Council considered alternatives and concluded that it could 

be installed in the hallway of the village hall. The outside door would 

need to be unlocked and the lock on the inside door might need to be 

upgraded. 

 

The Parish Council asked the clerk to communicate the decision to the 

Village Hall Committee 

(b) Village Hall Wall 

Ms Munro reported that Colin Smith was preparing a quotation for 

repairs to the Village Hall Wall based on taking down the front wall, 

replacing the footings and then rebuilding and using salvaged bricks to 

repair the side walls. 

 


